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currently. This Apostle Of The Crucified Lord A Theological Introduction To Paul
And His Letters Michael J Gorman, as one of the most enthusiastic sellers here will
totally be among the best options to review.

The Encyclopaedia Britannica 2020-12-15 This book has been considered by
academicians and scholars of great significance and value to literature. This forms
a part of the knowledge base for future generations. So that the book is never
forgotten we have represented this book in a print format as the same form as it
was originally first published. Hence any marks or annotations seen are left
intentionally to preserve its true nature.
The Apostle Paul and the Christian Life Scot McKnight 2016-02-23 The "new
perspective" on Paul, an approach that seeks to reinterpret the apostle Paul and
his letters against the backdrop of first-century Judaism, has been criticized by
some as not having value for ordinary Christians living ordinary lives. In this
volume, world-renowned scholars explore the implications of the new perspective
on Paul for the Christian life and church. James D. G. Dunn, N. T. Wright, Bruce
Longenecker, Scot McKnight, and other leading New Testament scholars offer a
response to this question: How does the apostle Paul understand the Christian
life? The book makes a fresh contribution to the new perspective on Paul
conversation and offers important new insights into the orientation of the Christian
life.
Recovering Paul's Mother Tounge Susan G. Eastman 2007-08-28 Paul's letter to
the Galatians begins with a proclamation of deliverance from the present evil age

and comes to a climax with the ringing cry "new creation!" The letter moves from
the Galatian believers' new identity in Christ to the implications of that identity for
their life together. Susan Eastman here argues that Galatians 4:12û5:1 plays a key
role in this movement: it displays the power of God's act in Christ, apart from the
law, not only to generate the Galatians' new life in Christ but also to perfect it. Paul
communicates to his converts the motivation and power necessary to move them
from their ambivalence about his gospel to a faith that "stands fast" in its allegiance
to Christ alone. Eastman argues that the medium and the message are
inseparable. Paul's discourse or "mother tongue" -- packed with maternal images,
vulnerable yet authoritative, and marked by personal suffering -- demonstrates the
content of the good news.
The Gospel According to John 1999 The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary
flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest
influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary writers
introduce the book of the King James Bible in a series of beautifully designed,
small-format volumes. The introducers' passionate, provocative, and personal
engagements with the spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible
come alive as a stunning work of literature and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.
Elements of Biblical Exegesis Michael J. Gorman 2008-10-01 In this revised and
expanded edition of Elements of Biblical Exegesis: A Basic Guide for Students and
Ministers, Michael J. Gorman presents a straightforward approach to the complex
task of biblical exegesis. Designed for students, teachers, and ministers, this
hands-on guide breaks the task down into seven distinct elements. For each of
these, Gorman supplies a clear explanation, practical hints, and suggested
exercises to help the reader develop exegetical proficiency. The new edition
addresses more fully the meaning of theological interpretation and provides
updated print and internet resources for those who want to pursue further study in
any aspect of exegesis. Appendixes offer three sample exegesis papers and
practical guidelines for writing a research exegesis paper.
Apostle of the Crucified Lord Gorman, Michael 2017 THIS COMPREHENSIVE,
WIDELY USED TEXT by Michael Gorman presents a theologically focused,
historically grounded interpretation of the apostle Paul and raises significant
questions for engaging Paul today. After providing substantial background
information on Paul's world, career, letters, gospel, spirituality, and theology,
Gorman covers in full detail each of the thirteen Pauline epistles. Enhancing the
text are questions for reflection and discussion at the end of each chapter as well
as numerous photos, maps, and tables throughout. The new introduction in this
second edition helpfully situates the book within current approaches to Paul.
Gorman also brings the conversation up-to-date with major recent developments in
Pauline studies and devotes greater attention to themes of participation,

transformation, resurrection, justice, and peace.
Apostle Paul Udo Schnelle 2013-10-15 Paul's writings are centrally important not
only for the establishment of the Christian faith but also for the whole history of
Western culture. Senior New Testament scholar Udo Schnelle offers a
comprehensive introduction to the life and thought of Paul that combines historical
and theological analysis. The work was translated into clear, fluent English from
the original German--with additional English-language bibliographical reference
materials--by leading American scholar M. Eugene Boring. First released in
hardcover to strong acclaim, the book is now available in paperback. It is essential
reading for professors, students, clergy, and others with a scholarly interest in Paul.
The Living Paul Anthony C. Thiselton 2011-09-13 Anthony Thiselton is an
unabashed admirer of Paul, a student of his letters and a devotee of his gospel.
Over a range of issues, Thiselton cleans the lens and sharpens the focus to give
us snapshots of Paul's life, mission and thought. Whatever your level of knowledge
and experience of Paul, you will find The Living Paul informative and interesting,
nuanced and inspiring.
Walking Between the Times J. Paul Sampley 1991-01-01 Two times govern Paul's
thought world: the death and resurrection of Jesus, marking the origin of the
believer's life; and Christ's return or parousia, culminating God's purposes with this
world. Between these two times Paul is concerned about how believers
behave¿how they walk. J. Paul Sampley provides a guidebook for all who want to
understand Paul's thought world, his moral reasoning, and the resources for
deliberation that Paul considers available to believers.
Healing the Gospel Derek Flood 2012-08-06 Why did Jesus have to die? Was it to
appease a wrathful God's demand for punishment? Does that mean Jesus died to
save us from God? How could someone ever truly love or trust a God like that?
How can that ever be called "Good News"? It's questions like these that make so
many people want to have nothing to do with Christianity.Healing the Gospel
challenges the assumption that the Christian understanding of justice is rooted in a
demand for violent punishment, and instead offers a radically different
understanding of the gospel based on God's restorative justice. Connecting our
own experiences of faith with the New Testament narrative, author Derek Flood
shows us an understanding of the cross that not only reveals God's heart of grace,
but also models our own way of Christ-like love. It's a vision of the gospel that
exposes violence, rather than supporting it--a gospel rooted in love of enemies,
rather than retribution. The result is a nonviolent understanding of the atonement
that is not only thoroughly biblical, but will help people struggling with their faith to
encounter grace.
Power in Weakness Timothy G. Gombis 2021-02-02 Envisioning cruciform
community built on resurrection hope After Paul’s encounter with the risen Christ
on the road to Damascus, he turned from coercion and violence to a ministry
centered on the hope of Christ’s resurrection. In earthly terms, Paul had traded
power for weakness. But—as he explained in his subsequent letters—this

“weakness” was actually the key to flourishing community that is able to
experience God’s transformation, restoration, and healing. What would it mean for
pastors today to take seriously Paul’s exhortation in 1 Corinthians 11:1 to “imitate
me as I imitate Christ” and lead their congregations in this way? Instead of drawing
leadership principles and practices from the worlds of business, education, and
politics—which tend to orient churches around institutional power and image
maintenance—Timothy Gombis follows Paul in resisting the influence of the
“present evil age” by making cruciformity the operating principle of the church.
Gombis guides the reader through practices and patterns that can lead a
congregation past a focus on individual salvation, toward becoming instead a site
of resurrection power on earth.
Paul the Apostle Johan Christiaan Beker 1984 With a new preface by the author,
this book posists two pillars as the foundations of Paul's thought: (1) the interaction
between coherence and contingency in Paul's interpretation of the gospel and (2)
the apocalyptic character of his gospel.
The Torn Veil Daniel M. Gurtner 2006-12-21 In this 2006 text, Daniel M. Gurtner
examines the meaning of the rending of the veil at the death of Jesus in Matthew
27:51a by considering the functions of the veil in the Old Testament and its
symbolism in Second Temple and Rabbinic Judaism. Gurtner incorporates these
elements into a compositional exegesis of the rending text in Matthew. He
concludes that the rending of the veil is an apocalyptic assertion like the opening of
heaven revealing, in part, end-time images drawn from Ezekiel 37. Moreover,
when the veil is torn Matthew depicts the cessation of its function, articulating the
atoning role of Christ's death which gives access to God not simply in the sense of
entering the Holy of Holies (as in Hebrews), but in trademark Matthean Emmanuel
Christology: 'God with us'. This underscores the significance of Jesus' atoning
death in the first gospel.
Romans Michael J. Gorman 2022-03-03 “Above all, Romans is a letter about Spiritenabled participation and transformation in Christ and his story, and thus in the
mission of God in the world.” This commentary engages the letter to the Romans
as Christian scripture and highlights the Pauline themes for which Michael Gorman
is best known—participation and transformation, cruciformity and new life, peace
and justice, community and mission. With extensive introductions both to the
apostle Paul and to the letter itself, Gorman offers background information on
Paul’s first-century context before proceeding into the rich theological landscape of
the biblical text. In line with Paul’s focus on Christian living, Gorman interprets
Romans at a consistently practical level, highlighting the letter’s significance for
Christian theology, daily life, and pastoral ministry. Questions for reflection and
sidebars on important concepts make this especially useful for those preparing to
preach or teach from Romans—the “epistle of life,” as Gorman calls it, for its
extraordinary promise that, through faith, we might walk in newness of life with
Christ.
The Church according to Paul James W. Thompson 2014-09-09 Amid conflicting

ideas about what the church should be and do in a post-Christian climate, the
missing voice is that of Paul. The New Testament's most prolific church planter,
Paul faced diverse challenges as he worked to form congregations. Leading
biblical scholar James Thompson examines Paul's ministry of planting and
nurturing churches in the pre-Christian world to offer guidance for the
contemporary church. The church today, as then, must define itself and its mission
among people who have been shaped by other experiences of community.
Thompson shows that Paul offers an unprecedented vision of the community that
is being conformed to the image of Christ. He also addresses contemporary
(mis)understandings of words like missional, megachurch, and formation.
Paul and the Power of Grace John M. G. Barclay 2020-11-10 Paul and the Gift
transformed the landscape of Pauline studies upon its publication in 2015. In it,
John Barclay led readers through a recontextualized analysis of grace and
interrogated Paul’s original meaning in declaring it a “free gift” from God, revealing
grace as a multifaceted concept that is socially radical and unconditioned—even if
not unconditional. Paul and the Power of Grace offers all of the most significant
contributions from Paul and the Gift in a package several hundred pages shorter
and more accessible. Additionally, Barclay adds further analysis of the theme of
gift and grace in Paul’s other letters—besides just Romans and Galatians—and
explores contemporary implications for this new view of grace.
Participating in Christ Michael J. Gorman 2019-09-17 World-renowned scholar
Michael Gorman examines the important Pauline theme of participation in Christ
and explores its contemporary significance for Christian life and ministry. One of
the themes Gorman explores is what he calls "resurrectional cruciformity"--that
participating in Christ is simultaneously dying and rising with him and that crossshaped living, infused with the life of the resurrected Lord, is life giving. Throughout
the book, Gorman demonstrates the centrality of participating in Christ for Paul's
theology and spirituality.
A Roman Commentary on St. Paul's Letter to the Philippians Richard J. Cassidy
2019-09-03 Paul writes his letter to the Philippians referencing two related forms of
persecution. The Christians of Philippi are experiencing persecution by the Roman
authorities who govern the Philippi. Paul himself is experiencing persecution by the
Roman authorities (the Roman emperor's praetorian guard) in Rome. Roman
persecution is thus the fundamental context for his letter. Paul's most basic
premise in this letter is to hold high the slave, Jesus Christ! In perhaps the most
moving passage he ever wrote (Phil 2:6-11) Paul delineates that Jesus did not
count equality with God something to be grasped at but rather empties himself
taking the form of a slave and embracing crucifixion, the slave's form of death.
Accordingly. God has raised Jesus to the highest place and has caused all on the
earth, above the earth, and under the earther to bow at the name of Jesus and to
proclaim that Jesus alone is Lord to the glory of God the Father. Very significantly,
Paul affirms that Christian slaves are ennobled by Jesus initiatives. Because these
slaves now join the other Christian citizens in having "citizenship in heaven," Paul's

letter constitutes a radical threat to the Roman imperial authorities in this way as
well.
The Apostle Paul and His Letters Edwin D. Freed 2014-12-05 'The Apostle Paul
and His Letters' presents a detailed examination of the apostle's seminal writings
in the Book of Acts. Paul was writing primarily to converts who had joined church
communities only recently, mostly forsaking either Judaism or paganism. Paul's
emphases on faithfulness toward God, the faithfulness of Jesus, and his moral
teachings are always primary themes. The book discusses a range of topics: the
circumstances that led Paul to write each letter; Paul's emphasis on the morality of
the believers to whom he was writing; the influence of Old Testament, Qumran,
and pagan writings on Paul's own; the intellectual and cultural context of the time;
and how careful attention to Paul's language can shed light on his meaning. This
book is written for a wide range of interested readers, including students, pastors,
church workers and others interested in learning about Paul as a person and his
work.
Archaeology and the Letters of Paul Laura Salah Nasrallah 2019 This study
illuminates the social, political, economic, and religious lives of those to whom the
apostle Paul wrote. It articulates a method for bringing together biblical texts with
archaeological remains.
Paul and His Life-Transforming Theology Roger Mohrlang 2013-02-12 Here is a
concise, inviting introduction to the greatest of the early Christian missionaries, the
Apostle Paul--his life, his letters, his thinking--and the life-transforming gospel he
proclaimed. Readers will find this book academically stimulating, theologically rich,
and personally challenging. It highlights the ways Paul's life and thinking differ
from--and challenge--the life and thinking of Christians today. Written in
nontechnical language for both Christian students and general Christian readers,
this book--the result of a lifetime of studying and teaching Paul's letters--will be
helpful to all students and teachers of the Bible who want a deeper understanding
of Paul, his theology, and the implications of his powerful letters for Christians
today.
Cruciformity Michael J. Gorman 2001-07-17 Most studies of Paul concentrate
solely on his theology. This book breaks new ground by focusing on the source
and nature of Paul's spirituality. Taking his cue from Paul's express desire to "know
nothing but Christ crucified," Michael Gorman shows how Paul's personal
experience of God constantly intersects with the story of the cross, an event that
both reveals the cruciform character of God and shapes believers into a
community of "cruciformity" (conformity to the crucified Christ). Expertly combining
biblical studies and theological reflection, this noteworthy volume presents a model
of the Christian life marked by faith, love, power, and hope.
The Lord Reigns James Luther Mays 1994-01-01 James Mays convincingly
argues that the declaration "The Lord reigns" is not only a statement of faith but a
statement of a particular worldview: that is, there is a God, and all of reality can be
understood only in terms of God and God's sovereignty. By addressing the

importance of the language associated with the reign of God as expressed in the
Psalms, The Lord Reigns offers a way to better understand the relationship
between God and creation.
The Acts of the Apostles P.D. James 1999-01-01 Acts is the sequel to Luke's
gospel and tells the story of Jesus's followers during the 30 years after his death. It
describes how the 12 apostles, formerly Jesus's disciples, spread the message of
Christianity throughout the Mediterranean against a background of persecution.
With an introduction by P.D. James
The Crucified Life A.W. Tozer 2011-09-09 What Does it Mean to Be "Crucified
With Christ?" During his lifetime, renowned teacher A.W. Tozer was often invited to
speak at seminaries, churches, and Bible conferences on the topic of the cross
and its meaning for the Christian life. Now, in this never-before-published
distillation of his best teaching on the subject, you will gain a fresh understanding
of the cross's centrality to your walk of faith in Christ. The apostle Paul declared in
his letter to the Galatians that he had been "crucified with Christ." But what does
this mean? Is this a claim every believer can and should make? The Crucified Life
is a comprehensive examination of these questions, answered with the deep,
biblical thinking for which Tozer was revered. "God is ingenious in developing
crosses for His followers," Tozer was fond of saying. At the heart of this book, you
will find a call to follow Christ to the cross and be raised to new life--a call to live
the crucified life.
Paul and His Recent Interpreters N. T. Wright 2015-10-15 This companion volume
to N. T. Wright's Paul and the Faithfulness of God and Pauline Perspectives is
essential reading for all with a serious interest in Paul, the interpretation of his
letters, his appropriation by subsequent thinkers, and his continuing significance
today. In the course of this masterly survey, Wright asks searching questions of all
of the major contributors to Pauline studies since the Enlightenment.
Galatians And Romans Brendan Byrne 2010-11-01 Of al the writings of Paul none
have made so signal a contribution to Christian life and identity as the Letter to the
Galatians and the Letter to the Romans. While written at quite separate stages of
his apostolic career and very different in tone, the two letters unite in projecting
above al a common Vision of God as a God of grace. Both call for a human
response of faith and love, from which will flow a Christian life lived in freedom and
hope. This commentary brings out these positive emphases in Galatians and
Romans, while also remaining sensitive to the part these letters have played in
divisions between Protestants and Catholics, on the one hand, and Christian
caricature of Judaism, on the other. The aim is to clarify and shed light where Paul
can be obscure as well as to bring out the full riches of his powerful presentation of
the Good News for the life of believers today. Brendan Byrne, SJ, is professor of
New Testament at Jesuit Theological College, Parkville, Victoria, Australia. A
member of the Pontifical Biblical Commission (1990G??96) and Fellow of the
Australian Academy of the Humanities (2000G??), he is editor in chief of the
theological journal Pacifica. Byrne is the author of numerous books, including

Romans in the Sacra Pagina series and a three-volume commentary on the
Synoptic Gospels (Liturgical Press). He is currently preparing a similar
commentary on the Gospel of John.
Journeying Through Acts Franklin Scott Spencer 2004 F. Scott Spencer's reading
offers a guide through the book of Acts, charting both narrative features (plot
development, character development, and shifting points of view) and cultural
scenarios informing the story (honor-shame contests, patron-client relations, and
purity-pollution boundaries). Within this "literary-cultural" framework, Spencer maps
the time, place, and circumstance of each segments of the Acts journey. The
element of surprise is maximized, so that the commentary reads like a first time
exploration of the text.
Paul, a New Covenant Jew Brant Pitre 2019-08-08 After the landmark work of E.
P. Sanders, the task of rightly accounting for Paul's relationship to Judaism has
dominated the last forty years of Pauline scholarship. Pitre, Barber, and Kincaid
argue that Paul is best viewed as a new covenant Jew, a designation that allows
the apostle to be fully Jewish, yet in a manner centered on the person and work of
Jesus the Messiah. This new covenant Judaism provides the key that unlocks the
door to many of the difficult aspects of Pauline theology. Paul, a New Covenant
Jew is a rigorous, yet accessible overview of Pauline theology intended for
ecumenical audiences. In particular, it aims to be the most useful and up to date
text on Paul for Catholic Seminarians. The book engages the best recent
scholarship on Paul from both Protestant and Catholic interpreters and serves as a
launching point for ongoing Protestant-Catholic dialogue.
Embracing Shared Ministry Joseph Hellerman 2013-09 Social historian and pastor
Joe Hellerman addresses issues of power and authority in the church—in the New
Testament and in the church today—in a fresh, culturally nuanced way. The local
church, Hellerman maintains, should be led and taught by a community of leaders
who relate to one another first as brothers and sisters in Christ, and who function
only secondarily—and only within the parameters of that primary relational
context—as vision-casting, decision-making leaders for the broader church family.
Unique among contemporary treatments of servant leadership, Hellerman
interprets the biblical materials against the background of ancient Roman cultural
values, in order to demonstrate a social context for ministry that will provide
healthy checks and balances on the use of pastoral power and authority in our
congregations.
Creation and the Cross Johnson, Elizabeth A. 2018-02-22
Spirituality According to Paul Rodney Reeves 2011-09-28 Rodney Reeves
contrasts easy spiritualities of serenity and retreat with the apostle Paul's vision: a
cross-shaped spirituality for fools making their way through life's trials. Responding
to Paul's invitation "follow me as I follow Christ," Reeves discovers an ancient
spiritual path in the letters of Paul.
Paul Was Not a Christian Pamela Eisenbaum 2009-12-08 Pamela Eisenbaum, an
expert on early Christianity, reveals the true nature of the historical Paul in Paul

Was Not a Christian. She explores the idea of Paul not as the founder of a new
Christian religion, but as a devout Jew who believed Jesus was the Christ who
would unite Jews and Gentiles and fulfill God’s universal plan for humanity.
Eisenbaum’s work in Paul Was Not a Christian will have a profound impact on the
way many Christians approach evangelism and how to better follow Jesus’s—and
Paul’s—teachings on how to live faithfully today.
Four Views on the Apostle Paul Zondervan, 2012-08-07 An introduction to ongoing
debates on the apostle Paul's life and teaching and his letters' ramifications for the
Church of today. The apostle Paul was a vital force in the development of
Christianity. Paul's historical and religious context affects the theological
interpretation of Paul's writings, no small issue in the whole of Christian theology.
Recent years have seen much controversy about the apostle Paul, his religious
and social context, and its effects on his theology. In the helpful Counterpoints
format, four leading scholars present their views on the best framework for
describing Paul's theological perspective, including his view of salvation, the
significance of Christ, and his vision for the churches. Contributors and views
include: Reformed View: Thomas R. Schreiner Catholic View: Luke Timothy
Johnson Post-New Perspective View: Douglas Campbell Jewish View: Mark D.
Nanos Like other titles in the Counterpoints: Bible and Theology collection, Four
Views on the Apostle Paul gives theology students the tools they need to draw
informed conclusions on debated issues. General editor and New Testament
scholar Michael F. Bird covers foundational issues and provides helpful summaries
in his introduction and conclusion. New Testament scholars, pastors, and students
of Christian history and theology will find Four Views on the Apostle Paul an
indispensable introduction to ongoing debates on the apostle Paul's life and
teaching. The Counterpoints series presents a comparison and critique of scholarly
views on topics important to Christians that are both fair-minded and respectful of
the biblical text. Each volume is a one-stop reference that allows readers to
evaluate the different positions on a specific issue and form their own, educated
opinion.
The Apostles' Creed R. Albert Mohler, Jr. 2019-03-26 I believe. These two words
are among the most explosive words any human can utter. The Apostles' Creed
has shaped and guided Christian faith for almost two thousand years. Shared by
Protestant, Roman Catholic, and Eastern Orthodox traditions, it is perhaps the
most compelling statement of Christian doctrine the world has ever known. But do
we know what it really means—and how it applies to us today? In The Apostles'
Creed, renowned theologian and pastor R. Albert Mohler Jr. works line-by-line and
phrase-by-phrase through each section of the Creed, revealing the rich truths it
contains, including: the profound mystery of the Trinity the miracle of the
Incarnation the world-shaking truth of the resurrection the hope of Christ's return
the theological heritage contained in this ancient statement The Apostles’ Creed is
an often-overlooked treasure that contains the power to shape us for vibrant and
steadfast living today, equipping believers to live faithfully in a post-Christian

culture.
Reading Revelation Responsibly Michael J. Gorman 2011-01-01 This volume
deals with the varied forms of shame reflected in biblical, theological, psychological
and anthropological sources. Although traditional theology and church practice
concentrate on providing forgiveness for shameful behavior, recent scholarship
has discovered the crucial relevance of social shame evoked by mental status,
adversity, slavery, abuse, illness, grief and defeat. Anthropologists, sociologists,
and psychologists have discovered that unresolved social shame is related to
racial and social prejudice, to bullying, crime, genocide, narcissism, post-traumatic
stress and other forms of toxic behavior. Eleven leaders in this research
participated in a conference on The Shame Factor, sponsored by St. Mark's United
Methodist Church in Lincoln, NE in October 2010. Their essays explore the impact
and the transformation of shame in a variety of arenas, comprising in this volume a
unique and innovative resource for contemporary religion, therapy, ethics, and
social analysis.
Creation Care Douglas J. Moo 2018-02-27 From Genesis to Revelation, the Bible
reveals a God whose creative power and loving care embrace all that exists, from
earth and sky and sea to every creeping, crawling, swimming, and flying creature.
Yet the significance of the Bible’s extensive teaching about the natural world is
easily overlooked by Christians accustomed to focusing only on what the Bible
says about God’s interaction with human beings. In Creation Care, part of the
Biblical Theology for Life series, father and son team Douglas and Jonathan Moo
invite readers to open their Bibles afresh to explore the place of the natural world
within God’s purposes and to celebrate God’s love as displayed in creation and
new creation. Following the contours of the biblical storyline, they uncover answers
to questions such as: What is the purpose of the non-human creation? Can a world
with things like predators, parasites, and natural disasters still be the ‘good’ world
described in Genesis 1? What difference does the narrative of the ‘Fall’ make for
humankind’s responsibility to rule over other creatures? Does Israel’s experience
on the land have anything to teach Christians about their relationship with the
earth? What difference does Jesus make for our understanding of the natural
world? How does our call to care for creation fit within the hope for a new heaven
and a new earth? What is unique about Christian creation care compared with
other approaches to ‘environmental’ issues? How does creation care fit within the
charge to proclaim the gospel and care for the poor? In addition to providing a
comprehensive biblical theology of creation care, they probe behind the headlines
and politicized rhetoric about an ‘environmental crisis’ and climate change to
provide a careful and judicious analysis of the most up-to-date scientific data about
the state of our world. They conclude by setting forth a bold framework and
practical suggestions for an effective and faithful Christian response to the
scriptural teaching about the created world. But rather than merely offering a
response to environmental concerns, Creation Care invites readers into a joyful
vision of the world as God’s creation in which they can rediscover who they truly

are as creatures called to love and serve the Creator and to delight in all he has
made.
Cold-Case Christianity J. Warner Wallace 2013-01-01 Written by an L. A. County
homicide detective and former atheist, Cold-Case Christianity examines the claims
of the New Testament using the skills and strategies of a hard-to-convince criminal
investigator. Christianity could be defined as a “cold case”: it makes a claim about
an event from the distant past for which there is little forensic evidence. In ColdCase Christianity, J. Warner Wallace uses his nationally recognized skills as a
homicide detective to look at the evidence and eyewitnesses behind Christian
beliefs. Including gripping stories from his career and the visual techniques he
developed in the courtroom, Wallace uses illustration to examine the powerful
evidence that validates the claims of Christianity. A unique apologetic that speaks
to readers’ intense interest in detective stories, Cold-Case Christianity inspires
readers to have confidence in Christ as it prepares them to articulate the case for
Christianity.
Romans Michael J Gorman 2022-03-03 "Above all, Romans is a letter about Spiritenabled participation and transformation in Christ and his story, and thus in the
mission of God in the world." This commentary engages the letter to the Romans
as Christian scripture and highlights the Pauline themes for which Michael Gorman
is best known--participation and transformation, cruciformity and new life, peace
and justice, community and mission. With extensive introductions both to the
apostle Paul and to the letter itself, Gorman provides the needed background on
Paul's first-century context before proceeding into the rich theological landscape of
the biblical text. In line with Paul's focus on Christian living, Gorman interprets
Romans at a consistently practical level, highlighting the letter's significance for
Christian theology, for daily life, and for pastoral ministry. Questions for reflection
and sidebars on important concepts make this especially useful for those preparing
to preach or teach from Romans--the "epistle of life," as Gorman calls it, for its
extraordinary promise that, through faith, we "might walk in newness of life" with
Christ.
Paul, Apostle of God's Glory in Christ Thomas R. Schreiner 2020-01-07 How
should students of Scripture engage with discerning the shape of Paul's thought?
In this second edition of a trusted resource, Thomas R. Schreiner seeks to unearth
Paul's worldview by observing what Paul actually says in his writings and laying
out the most important themes and how they are connected. While thoroughly
informed by contemporary Pauline studies, Schreiner offers an accessible account
of Paul's theology.
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